
April 2016  

 

Announcement to Environmental Sciences 3rd-year October-entry students  

Guidance and laboratory review session for the Graduation Project 

 

We will have a guidance and laboratory review session for the Graduation Project, as described below. 

The Graduation Project is one of most important requirements in the ES senior division program. 

ES-course 3rd-year October-entry students are strongly encouraged to attend the session, where 

important information about the project, and potential laboratories and research topics will be explained 

in details. 

 

Guidance and Laboratory Review Session for the Graduation Project 

Date: June 1, 2016, Wednesday 

Time: 18:00 to 20:00 pm 

Room: 21KOMCEE 3rd floor K301 

 

During the weeks following this session and before early July, the professors are accepting your visit to 

their laboratories. Please be advised that visiting a professor and his/her laboratory should be arranged 

well in advance by making an appointment. Contact information of each professor will be given at the 

above session. 

 

ES Course Director 


